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Happy July everyone, we have officially hit the half

year mark! We hope everyone gets a chance to get out

and celebrate Independence Day. 

We have very exciting events for this month. Join us

July 28th for our very first percentage night at Texas

Roadhouse! We will be there all day so be sure to stop

in and say you’re with Global Blessing. We look

forward to seeing you all! Please visit our website to

learn more and read about our other events as well.

Be sure to read our next newsletter for a very special

announcement! 

 

GLOBAL BLESSING INC.
NEWSLETTER

Global Blessing Inc. 
HAPPY FOURTH EVERYONE 

JULY EVENTS

July 4th: Independence Day

July 28th: Percentage Night at
Texas Roadhouse

2475 Barrett  Creek Parkway NW 
Marietta,  Geogia 30066

Coming Later This Month:

"WORKING TO HELP REDUCE ELDERLY HOMELESSNESS WITHIN THE SENIOR CITIZEN POPULATION AND
PROVIDING A STABLE, QUALITY STANDARD OF LIVING"

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

Gala 2022 this December!

Coming Later This Year 


